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Please make School cheques payable to     
Mary Webb School with your child ’s 
name and tutor group on the reverse. 
Dinner money cheques should be 

made  payable to Shropshire Council with 
your child’s name and tutor group on the 
reverse. These should be posted in the 

post box next to the shop window         
before break time each day. 

www.marywebbschool.com 

Dates for your diary… (Full academic year/term dates are published on the school website – 

please check the website for daily notices) 

 
Friday 16th Nov.    Children in Need  
Monday 19th Nov.   Ski trip meeting (This meeting has been postponed—a new         
      date will be advertised shortly 
Thursday 22nd Nov.    Year 7 Parents in Partnership Evening  
Thursday 6th Dec.   Christmas Lunch - see attached 
Thursday 29th Nov.    Year 10 Parents’ Evening 
Thursday 20th Dec.   Christmas Showcase 
Friday 21st Dec.    Break up for Christmas holidays 
Monday 7th Jan.     Return to school 

 

 

 

 

 

Exam word and number of the week 

for week beginning  

Monday 19th November, 2018 

Observe 

13 

Letters sent out this week...All general and year specific letters are uploaded to the website 

each week and can be found in the ‘Parents area’.  Targeted or selected student letters may not 
be uploaded here - depending on the nature of the letter. 
 
Year 8  Ski Trip 2020—now opened up to Year 8 
Year 10  GCSE Music trip to Liverpool 
Year 8  & 9  Letter reference cancellation of Ski trip meeting on Monday 19th Nov. 

Please see attached menu for Christmas dinner on Thursday 

6th December, 2018… 

Give your order to you tutors please. 
 

Bio-metric finger print payment system 

May we remind all students that cash should be paid into the ‘finger-print’ machines outside the 
school shop and in the entrance to the lunch hall. No cash should be handed over to kitchen staff 

to pay for your lunches or snacks at the tills.  

Cash can be paid into the machines before registration, break time and lunch time. Cheques 
must be placed in the box outside the school shop before registration as these are collected and 

entered onto the system ready for break time. 

There is no need for anyone to try to pay cash at the tills. 
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